KPJR-TV, GREELEY, COLORADO

STATUS OF OPERATION

On February 22, 2018, KPJR-TV experienced equipment failure to its transmitter.
The station has been operating below the 80% minimum transmitter output power limits
of Rule 73.1560(c) ever since. Pending repairs and/or as a consequence of the
Commission’s Incentive Auction Closing and Channel Reassignment Public Notice (DA
17-314), released April 13, 2017, which ultimately requires the station to vacate its
spectrum, the station hereby respectfully requests special temporary authority to operate
below (at 50%) the minimum power limits of Rule 73.1560(c). This request is made for a
period of 180 days, and until the station either returns to full power or surrenders its
spectrum pursuant to the results of the Incentive Auction.



